

24 February 2020

Dear client,

Our CSDP, Societe Generale, is in the process of migrating their systems to ABSA, who acquired them recently.

To accommodate this change, we need to make some important updates to our systems and processes that will unfortunately preclude us from being able to make all but a few urgent transfers this week.

If you require an urgent transfer during the week of Monday 24 February to Friday 28 February, please contact our transfers department at transfers@satrixnow.co.za so they can establish whether they can help you.

If your transfer is not urgent, we ask that you please revisit this URL the following week (le. Week beginning Monday 2 March) and we'll have the updated forms there for your collection and completion.

We thank you for your understanding during this time.

+27 (0)11 778 6404

+27 (0)11 778 6327

managers@satrix.co.za